
 Employee Policies BP 10-16 
 Board Policy:  GIFTS TO PERSONNEL 

 Except as provided herein, GCC employees shall not accept any gift from any student, 
 parent/guardian, group or firm in excess of $100 from a single source in a single year 
 (aggregate retail value) or any gift that gives the appearance that the gift improperly 
 influenced our decisions regardless of the amount. 

 For purposes of this policy a gift is a benefit we receive for which we did not pay. Gifts 
 can include merchandise, food, tickets, expense-paid trips, use of facilities, investments, 
 rebates or discounts not offered to the public, forgiveness of debt, parents, students or 
 others. 

 This does not prohibit the acceptance of materials and/or services which are of use and 
 benefit to the GCC. 
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